St. Paul Lutheran Preschool -

The St. Paul Lutheran Preschool is enrolling for the 2024-2025 school year, We are excited to
bave your child join us! Please fll out this form and return it to the church with your
enrollment fee of $30.00 to reserve your child’s place in the class of your choice.
Please feel free to call or email us with any questions.

Director;: Susan Melton

632-5301 (St. Paul Lutheran Church)

splpreschool@vymail.com

3-4 vear.old child;

Tuesday/Thursday 8:30-11:00
Monthly tuition $65.00

4-5 vear old child (Prekindergarten) Classes:

Monday/Wednesday/Friday 8:30-11:00

Monthly tuition $80.00

Child’s Name Name child goes by,

Age Birthday Baptismal/Dedication Date

Parents’ Names

Address

Email

Phone number(s)

Church Attending None

Parent Signature Date

#“Tentative Complete Paperwork date is: Week of August 19™-August 23, An email will be
sent prior to that week for you to sign up for an enrollment time. It will take 20 to 30 minutes to
complete all enrollment information. You will need to bring: updated shot records and a
completed physical if your child is a new student. You can download all enrollment forms at
www.claycenterlutheran,com or forms will be sent in the mail. If you can’t make this date, just
let us know. Thank you for enrolling with us! .

*St. Paul Lutheran Preschool admits students of any race, color, and national or ethnic origin.

Praying and Playing,
Susan Melton



